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2420 76th Ave. NE. -  Red arrows point to trees proposed to be removed. No replacement required. Cedar tree in 
yellow ellipse currently proposed for preservation. 



Development Project - Pending 

 
Plan sections from 3450 and 3444 Evergreen Point Road showing trees proposed for removal. 

 
Photos taken from west of 3450 Evergreen point Road. The red arrows point to trees proposed for removal. The tree on 
the left side is of legacy size, which has been deemed a hazard tree.  



 
 
 
 
 

 
Photo taken from the northwest of the property at 3450 Evergreen Point Road. Red arrows point to trees at 3450 and 
3444 Evergreen Point Road proposed for removal. 
 



 
Photo taken west of 3444 Evergreen Point Road. Trees with red arrows are proposed for removal. The two trees on the 
left are of legacy tree size.  
 


